
 
March 2023 
  
Dear families 
 
We are delighted to inform you about an upcoming Circus Science Show visit to the academy. Students will watch a 
Science themed show, followed by individual class workshops with the Scientists. All students will be able to enjoy 
the interactive show and workshops, thereby supporting their Science knowledge and skills in a fun, interactive 
manner. 
 
This activity has been subsidised by the academy but we kindly ask for a contribution of £2, payable via ParentPay 
towards the cost of this enrichment day. 
  
Year groups: 2, 4 and 6 
Classes: Leeds-Beckett, Huddersfield, Durham, Teesside, Oxford and Cambridge 
Date of visit: 17.03.2023 
Visit contribution: £2.00  
Students must wear: Green School Uniform or Black School Uniform (if this is a PE/ Performing Arts day)  
  
Kind regards,  
 
Mr Stanier 
Year 5 Teacher and Science Lead 
 


